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24 - 27 APRIL

KEEP THE
DATES FREE
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ADVERTISING RATES

Members Non- Members
Newsletter | Website Both Newsletter Website Both
$ $ $ $ $ $
Full Page 50.00 100.00 125.00 60.00 125.00 150.00
Half Page 30.00 60.00 75.00 35.00 75.00 90.00
Quarter Page 15.00 30.00 40.00 20.00 40.00 50.00
***Pay up front for 5 consecutive advertisements and receive the 6" one free***

CATERING

Members who are A

il

Club functions in a o

interested in catering for F'; h

registered kitchen,
please contact the
Secretary, Susan Fahir on
3878 4782 (a/h).

ADVERTISING

For advertising enquiries please contact

Susan Fahir on 3878 4782 (3/h).

0

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
SATURDAY 15 MARCH 2008
(MORE DETAILS IN NEWSLETTER)

AGM DOCUMENTS ENCLOSED
WITH THIS ISSUE

¢ The Management Committee wishes to inform

. members that the November Club Night had to be
« cancelled due to the emergency situation that had
¢ resulted in respect of the Ithaca Bowls Club.

CANCELLATION OF CLUB NIGHT

clarity.

Please address all correspondence to:
Silver Scene, P.O. Box 1425, Carindale Qld 4152

DEADLINE Friday, 21 March 2008

Silver Scene is the official Newsletter of the Silver Fawn Club Inc.
and is published at least six times a year. Members are invited to
submit any item of interest to be included in the Newsletter.

Any items submitted will be published at the discretion of the
Management Committee. Articles may be edited for length and

The President and Committee
of the Silver Fawn Club Inc.,
do not necessarily share or
endorse the views of writers
of articles published in this

or future Newsletters.

(Items for inclusion in the next edition of Silver Scene should be submitted by this date)
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From the Desk of the President. ...

Clearing up my desk for the New Year, I find that the last year 2007 has been a very successful year in
which all the Committee’s goals have been met and the Club has received many bouquets and a few
complaints. The functions and events were well supported and a great time was had by all. The Camp
was a highlight, but lacked the usual numbers; however the Fancy Dress Nite, the Golden Years Party
and New Year’s Eve events were well attended. For this excellent effort my thanks to you the members
and the guests whom you encouraged to attend, because it is you who make the CLUB a place to meet
and foster friendships. Praise is due to the Committee who have worked exceedingly hard to stage these
events and give the members a good return for their continued support.

What is in store for 2008? The Have -A-Chat party with Sid as Chairman on the 19" of January was
our kick-off for the year. Looking at the enthusiasm and drive on the faces of the members and guests
who attended it made me very happy that our Have-A-Chat members were enjoying themselves and
that the Club was serving one of its objectives to foster friendship and understanding among fellow
members.

What's next - “Valentines” Nite on the 16" February. The Club has arranged dinner and surprises,
with dancing to the “romantic and in the mood” musical sounds of Arden Foster of the Hezonites. To
add to this our Club Captain, Colin has put on his DJ cap to enthral everyone with his selections of
music, so do not miss the last function of your Committee. I would hope that you will attend in large
numbers and support this event - this would be a wonderful finale to the Club year.

The next major item in the Calendar is the Annual General Meeting on March 15" 2008. This is a very

critical meeting as some of your favourite Committee members namely Susan, Neela and Neville have
regretfully indicated that they will not be nominating. I for one, am very sorry that they will be leaving
the Committee as they have been excellent officers, so I ask you to take this opportunity to nominate for
a position as the Club needs you. Without suitable Committee members your Club will find it very
difficult to operate and provide the services to members the Club has been well known for all these past
years. As a Committee member you will help the Club to grow and encourage your interest in the
community and increase joy and happiness to the members as a result of the events the Club organises.
Please consider my request and ensure you nominate. If you seek more information on nominating,
please do not hesitate to phone me on 0419 024 506 or any Committee member who will be happy to
inform you about the Club and its activities.

As this is my last message, my Committee and I wish to thank you, the member, for your loyal support
and participation in the Club activities over the past year and hope you have enjoyed being a member
of the Club.

I have been honoured to serve as your President and wish that the enthusiasm and interest that you
have shown in the last year be carried through and increase for the incoming Committee so that the
Club could continue to be a leading social organisation for the members and be recognised as a
leading community Club in Brisbane.

Au Revoir,

Davenal
19 January 2008
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@ SILVER FAWN CLUB INC.
P NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the
Thirty Seventh Annual General Meeting
of the Silver Fawn Club Inc. will be held

at
Ithaca Bowls Club
22 Fulcher Road, Red Hill
on
Saturday 15 March 2008 at 6.30 pm

Nominations for positions on the Management Committee
will close at 6.30pm on Friday 29 February, 2008

Nomination form available on page 5.

Refer enclosed AGM documents for information on booking a meal.

T [ n
" Clus Notices n
n %«%Mﬁ@f -
Y The family of the late Rosemary Poulier wish to thank all who sent messages of I
Bl Condolences and thoughtfulness on the recent loss of their much loved mother/mother-in-law and ::
Bl grandmother on 25 November 2007. -
n I
g1 Melville Vincent Flavian Pietersz, fondly known as Mel was born in Colombo, Sri Lanka on the 17th in
g February 1917. He served with distinction during World War II in the Garrison Artillery of the Royal 1IN
i Ceylon Army. He later became the Manager of the Marine Insurance Company of Shaw Wallace and n
Bl Hedges Company, until he emigrated to Australia in 1973. He continued his employment in the field of I
Bl Marine Insurance until his retirement in the early 90's. He moved residence to Queensland in 1998 ::
"l and has been an active member of the Silver Fawn Club since then. Sadly, Mel passed away peacefully
M on the 31st of October 2007, at the age of 90 years, and is dearly missed by his wife, Thelma, n
n daughters, Romany and Trudy and son Chris, who resides in Sydney, and his son-in-law, Neville I
l Shedden. He also leaves behind his grandchildren, James, Suzanne, Daniel and David, n
g @nd six great grandchildren. The family greatly appreciates all the messages of n
g1 Sympathy and attendance at his Funeral from his friends and associates of the Silver n
p Fawn Club. L
m n
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SILVER FAWN CLUB INC.

NOMINATION FORM

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
SATURDAY 15 MARCH 2008

TO BE RECEIVED BY THE SECRETARY
ON OR BEFORE 6.30 PM FRIDAY 29 FEBRUARY 2008

We, the undersigned members, hereby nominate
MR/MRS/MISS/Ms

To the Office of*

Proposer:

Seconder:
Signature

* President, Vice President (2 positions), Secretary, Assistant Secretary,
Treasurer, Assistant Treasurer, Club Captain, General Committee (4 positions).

, am willing to accept office, if elected.

Signature of Nominee

PLEASE NOTE

Completed Nomination forms must be received by the Secretary on or before

6.30 pm, Friday 29 February 2008, at one of the following addresses only:
40 Merlin Terrace, Kenmore 4069
P.O. Box 1425, Carindale 4152
Ithaca Bowls Club, 22 Fulcher Road, Red Hill.
Mark top left hand corner of your envelope “NOMINATIONS - AGM”.

Nominee, Proposer and Seconder must be financial at the time of the election.

(Please photocopy this form if you require further copies)
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Sponsored by Sri Lanka Sp

60 years of Ggﬁ"
‘\ _ 11d >pendenet

—1948 - 2008 W, £
Cultural Evening and Dinner by
The Sri Lankan Community in Brisbane

orts Association

Tickets can be purchased from the following

Anton Swan Tel 0438 194 852
Jayantha Pathikirikorala Tel 3808 2299
Aravinda Rubasinghe Tel 0412 745 700 Mqr-r Mac Hall,

Hiran Cooray Tel 0411 480 334 =
Davenal Fladerka Tl 0419 024 506 616, Ipswich Rd,

Jayasiri Woarawardane Tal 3715 5415 Annerley
- Nuwan Bellanthudawa T2l 0433 758 979

Saturday, 2nd February 2008
6.30 pm - 11.30 pm

o Adults: $35.00
ﬂ breszz Smart Casual Children- $25.00

i . Licensed venue - ne BYQ funder 12 Y

—/ 3 /3 /] /3 /3 3

NEWSLETTER

NEW MEMBERS .,

The Management Committee wish to

Welcome!
extend a warm welcome to the The Club requires a member who
will be part of the Editorial
Sub-Committee to compile, edit

and produce the Newsletter.

following new members. We look forward to your
support and patronage at our functions and hope
communication medium by which

members and other Clubs are
notified of the Club’s activities.

that you receive the same enjoyment and pleasure it

has been able to provide to many of our members

Please contact Susan Fahir on

these past 37 years. 3878 4782 (a/h) for further details.
+Gerry & Gwen Wijetunge
+Christine Colin~-Thome

+John & Heather Bird

[
|
|
|
|
|
you will have a long association with the Club and I The Newsletter is an important
|
|
|
|
I
[5

— 3 /3 /] /3 /3 /3
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Saturday 16 February 2008
7.00 p.m. onwards

Ithaca Bowls Club,

Fulcher Road, Red Hill

Non Stop Music by

Arden Forster & DJ Colin

To book your tickets please contact:

Neville Shedden Tel. 3204 8075
Ruvan Dharmaratne Tel. 3349 2105
Sid Shedden Tel. 5495 2072

Susan Fahir Tel. 3878 4782 (a/h)

(no later than Sunday 10 February)

\ A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A A
Tickets:
(Dinner included)

¢ Members: $20.00
¢ Guests: $25.00

(Drinks at Bowls Club prices)

<¢¢ceeeeececeeees
¢¢ceeeeceececeeeese

\AAA AL A AL A A A AAA LA

** Tickets will not be available at the door **
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REPORT ON FUNCTIONS/EVENTS

GOLF DAY 4™ NOVEMBER 2007

It was bound to happen sooner or later!

The Club has been enjoying increased membership and social events have been well
supported by greater numbers than we have had in recent years, but the sporting events in the
past few months have been very disappointing. Only nine players turned up for the golf day,
three members, two past members and four guests. The future of this event is now in doubt as
it takes a huge effort to organise and the response is very disheartening, to say the least. It
appears that the age group of our general membership is not partial to sporting activities.

The Course on the day was in pretty good condition, however we were unlucky enough to have
our game on the week after the greens had been scored. Putting was therefore a nightmare.

The winners were as follows :-

Winner (Members Trophy) - Ashley Storey

Overall Winner - Chris Coppleman (Guest)

Nearest the Pin

12th Hole - Dr Amrit Prasad 17th Hole - Andy Colley

There was no prize for the runner-up because the only two other members finished with equal
scores. I would like to thank Peter Kellar (the Club Captain’s brother), who brought a group of
friends and made the game worth playing.

Sid Shedden
3223&#3&#3&#3&%&3&#3&%&3&#3&%&3&#3&#3&#3&#3&#3&#3&%&3&#3&#3&%&#3&#3&%&3&
2’5 Golden Years Christmas Party

¥

The traditions and spirit of our Golden Years Christmas Party was once again celebrated and

3& enjoyed by a record breaking 159 members and their guests on Saturday Ist December. As

¥& Chairperson of the Sub-Committee, I would like to extend my gratitude to the Management

a’ﬁ Commiittee for agreeing to subsidise the cost of the function, in order to keep the price of tickets to
a minimum.

W

¥

In keeping with the Christmas spirit the hall was decorated with red, green and gold with the
& creative and artistic flare of Romaine Jayakody.
W
& Upon arrival, all members and guests were treated to a piece of Christmas cake, carefully placed in
a’k a handmade bon bon. Prior to the ever fabulous and sumptuous Christmas buffet dinner by Rena
and Jeremy Henderling, mouth watering savories made by Cherry Schokman and a welcoming
drink were served. After dinner and dessert, all were treated to Breudher and assorted sweets made
322 by Daphne and Leslie Ephraims, which certainly added to the spirit of the evening.

¥

%& There was non stop music provided by Stardust (Romany & Neville Shedden) and Ray Anthonisz
¥& and many were kept busy on the dance floor throughout the night.

o The function culminated in the traditional singing of Carols and some were even heard singing all
the way to their cars before driving off.

R IeIER

I would like to also thank my Sub-Committee of Romaine Jayakody and Jeremy Henderling for
& their assistance and all the others who helped in many ways.

b
3& Susan Fahir
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(@) CHILDRENS CHRISTNVIAS PARTY

The Children’s Christmas Party was held on Saturday 15 December. A small

group of 19 excited, enthusiastic little people between the ages of 2 to 10 years

listened expectently to Kerenza Misso as she gave out instructions for the first

game on the programme. The Treasure Hunt was an effective ice breaker that
was quickly followed by the ever popular Musical Chairs. An assortment of party games with
prizes for all, continued until refreshments were announced. Short work was made of the
sumptuous spread on the festive table laid by loving hands. Blowing and catching soap
bubbles helped pass the time till Santa’s arrival. He was running a bit late but all was forgiven
when he roared in with much honking and bell ringing on his trusty truck driven by reindeer
Ben. The goodies he had tucked into during his journey had made him somewnhat portly, so
willing hands helped him to climb down off the truck. With his sack of toys and balloons, he
was escorted amidst much chatter and laughter, and lots of HO HO HOs, to the gaily decorated
Christmas tree where Susan and Romaine were on hand to help give out the presents. Settled
in his comfortable chair, he gathered the children around himself and proceeded with the most
important item on the agenda (according to the kids!). He was a very successful Santa
because there was not one disappointed face in sight. Dominic, somewhat
new to Christmas parties but wise to the mystery of Santa, pronounced it
a great party. Santa, his helpers, and the organizers hope that this was
the verdict of all the children who attended.

Deanna.

ii&ii&ii&ii&ii&i&i&i&i&i&i&&i&i&i&i&

& An Evening of Christmas Carols & Pageant

The Carols was held on Saturday 15 December and started at 7 pm with a wonderfully trained group of

members led by Laurensz Manricks, Barbara Wardner and Stella Ephraims. The singing was a delight to
* listen to, the harmonies, the parts and the solos, it did take a lot of practice. Many thanks to the dedicated
* members of the group.

* The Pageant was a delight to watch with the little Cherubs, Angels, Mary, Joseph and Baby Jesus and the

-* 3 Wise Men in their finest regalia. 1 am sure most people would have had a wonderful \
time. We ended the evening with a spot of social dancing which was enjoyed by most b

* present which causes me to explain the arrangement of the tables and seating. This was to

enable people who wanted to have something to eat or drink to be able to do so
* comfortably.

* All in all this was a most enjoyable evening and I must say a special word of thanks to

* Barbara Wardner for all her hard work in organising the singers and costumes, Laurensz
Manricks for training the singers, Stella Ephraims for playing for us and all the

i others who supported us.

.* Thank you and God Bless.

B e oo o o

Ben Simmons
* Chairperson
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CHRISTMAS CAROLS - AN APPRECIATION

My deep appreciation to a great guy, who spent many hours, straight from work, with his musical
instruments, plenty of advice, sharing his talents, getting the choir together with his humour and
cheerfully conducting the singing - many thanks Laurensz Manricks from us all - your contribution
made life so much easier.

Thank you to Stella Ephraims, for her patience and support attending every practice and giving of her best.

To Susan Fahir, who always made herself available if ever I wished to discuss anything and has done a tremendous job
with the Carol books, you sang from - thank you Susan for your support.

Many thanks to Deanna and Karol Misso, Spencer and Carol Herft and Charmaine Andrado, who so generously and kindly
lent me some of the costumes, which made a part of my job effortless.

[ was in a quandary trying to work out, the best for the job, when Francois Prins, who travelled for 5 hours, stepped in most
willingly as Narrator - thank you Francois. I had the good fortune to be introduced to Guy Mansfield, who kindly

offered his professional abilities with his video camera - thank you Guy.

To the “DarknTall1” Ruvan Dharmaratne - thank you for assisting with the sound system and lighting.

Thank you to all the mums and dads, grandmums and granddads for encouraging, supporting and assisting the children
taking part in the pageant. To Ben for his support obtaining the Geebung Church Hall for practices and the “goodies” for

after practice.

For the great bunch of dedicated folk who gave much of their valuable time at the practices, travelling long distances after
work, as Ithaca was not available to us. Thank you guys for your support and camaraderie.

Last but not least big and small, angels, shepherds, Mary and Joseph - all taking part in the pageant who really made the
scene on stage - thank you from the bottom of my heart. Thank you to all who attended and supported the Carols.

I would also like to thank the Committee for the lovely bouquet.

Barbara Wardner.

ONE BIG FAMILY

A woman walks into the Social Welfare Office, trailed by 15 kids. “Yes they
are all mine," the flustered Mother sighs, having heard that question a

' thousand times before. She says, "Sit down Rangi.” All the children rush to
" find seats. “Well" says the social worker, "then you must be here to sign

up. I'll need all your children’s names." "This one's my oldest; he is Rangi."
"OK, and who's next?" "Well, this one, he is Rangi, also." The social worker raises an eyebrow but
continues. One by one, through the oldest four, all boys, all named Rangi. Then she is
introduced to the eldest girl, named Rangi. "All right," says the Case-worker. "I'm seeing a
pattern here. Are they ALL named Rangi?" Their Mother replied, "Well, yes-it makes it

easier. When it's time to get them out of bed and ready for school, | yell, 'Rangi!' An' when it's
time for dinner, | just yell 'Rangi!" an’ they all come running. An'if | need to stop the kid who's
running into the street, | just yell Rangi' and all of them stop. It's the smartest idea | ever had,
namin' them all Rangi." The social worker thinks this over for a bit, then wrinkles her forehead
and says tentatively, "But what if you just want ONE kid to come, and not the whole bunch?"
"Then | call them by their last names."
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New Year’s Eve 2007 Dance Report

The New Year’s dance was a night ofjoy and excitement where resolutions were made and hope
for each reveller that 2008 would bring peace and happiness for everyone.

The evening opened with the lovely Compere Veronica, inviting the members and guests numbering
about 250, to participate to their fullest in the program and celebrate the New Year with a
difference. Veronica expressed this message throughout the entire night and handled the evening
in her own delightful style. To complement the night, the décor was alluring with coloured and
special disco lights and each table strikingly arranged with a radiant fibre optic lamp. The lamps

)

styles of ‘Star Dust & Arden and Ray were vibrating and enchanting, so much so soon everyone was on the floor right

took everyone’s fancy and as a result they were taken away as souvenirs. The different musical

through their sessions. Our D] extraordinaire ‘DarknTallr” with his scintillating program kept the floor crowded with
members and guests doing various dance routines. At the stroke of midnight when 2008 was born, the music rose to a
crescendo and the balloons ﬂoated on to the dance ﬂoor, the revellers were agog with excitement and joy and wished

each other a Happy New Year.

High praise should go to Chefs Roseanna and Gerard Gerreyn who served a scrumptious East-West buffet with
plenty to eat, and ‘Kiribath”(milk rice) at midnight to bring in the good luck. In addition to the excellent cuisine, which
was enjoyed by all, Col and his team at the bar kept the drinks flowing so that the members and guests were given the
best service.

The gifts for the door and raffle prizes were many in number and of a high standard, thanks to our well wishers while
the Souvenir was an excellent edition, thanks to Neela chasing suppliers for advertisements and Niranjalie’s
presentation. To Sid, Collin, Herbie and family, Ruvan, Ben, Susan & Mumtaz, Romaine and others who helped with
ideas, decorating, arranging the tables and assisting with all the tasks that had to be done a big thank you for making
New Year a difference and a success.

The support and enthusiasm from the members, guests and children, were tremendous and from the looks of the happy
smiling faces, everyone had a good evening and a New Year to remember.

Davenal and Ruvan
Co- Chairman

“HAVE A CHAT”

The ““Have-A-Chat” held on 19 January, was once again a very successful event attended by 48 members.
This number was a bit down compared with previous occasions but it was well enjoyed by those who
attended.

The day started off with tea, coffee, cordial and cake. Marie Kellar and the Redcliffe Line Dancers put on a
line dancing demonstration and invited some of the members to join in and learn some steps, toward the
end. Most of the members were impressed with the precision of the dancing and enjoyed the performance.
The dancing was followed by the ever popular game of bingo, which were well organised by Marie
Kronemberg. The bingo was followed by lunch which was a simple but tasty - a Rice & Curry meal prepared

by Pauline, followed by Fruit Salad and Ice Cream. The raffle was also very popular with the members. The
first prize was a bottle of whiskey donated by Ivan & Lois Wijetunge and a fruit bowl with stand was
donated by Stella Ephraims, a fruit basket and bottle of wine were also among the prizes. The music for
listening and/or dancing was provided by our very own Col Kellar. Several others helped in many different
ways to make the day a success and the Committee sincerely thanks each one of them.

We are now looking forward to our next major event— Valentines Nite on 16 February 2008.
Start making your plans early as this promises to be a block buster.

Sid Shedden
Chairman
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@ SILVER FAWN CLUB INC.

~
MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTION FORM 2008/09
New Members - Please complete the entire form
Renewals - Enter name and any change to personal details.
SURNAME: ... Given Names: .......oeveriieiieiiiiiieneeeannne
Spouse/Partner’s SURNAME:...............c.ooie. Given Names: ......oovveiiiiiiiiiiee e

L, K PSP PPUPPIN

e G
RESIDENTTAL AD D RE S S . e e
...................................................... POSTCODE: ............PHONE: ...l

E-M AL AD D RE S S . e e

I can access Newsletters on the Internet** I:' OR I wish to receive Newsletters by post I:'

** A notification will be sent to your e-mail address when the Newsletter has been placed on the internet.

Membership Subscriptions 2008/09 - Please tick relevant box:
Family $20.00 Single $12.50
Pensioner-Family $12.50 Pensioner-Single $10.00
Interstate/Country $10.00 Student (no income) $7.50
SIgNATUIE: ...ttt Date:....covviiiiiiiiii

I hereby wish to apply for/renew Membership of the Silver Fawn Club Inc., and agree to be bound
by the rules and regulations of the Club.

PROPOSED BY (Name) .......c.ooeveviiiiiiniiiieeneennnn, Signature..........ooveieiiiiiniinininn.

SECONDED BY (Name) .......ovivviniiniiiiiiienieinne Signature ..........oeeviiiiininiininn,

. Cheques should be made payable to “Silver Fawn Club Inc.”

. Membership fees are from 1 February 2008 to 31 January 2009, not for 12 months
from date of payment.

o Membership commences from the date of the meeting at which application is
approved.

o This form should be completed and sent to: The Secretary, Silver Fawn Club Inc.,
P.O. Box 1425, Carindale 4152.
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¥

;:é Save Trees - and save yourself money o)
3 <
(74 lz
95. I have been concerned for many years about how we waste paper by buying notebooks which are soon used up and z!z
. . . . . N

« by making notes, shopping lists, reminders, etc., on good paper which we then throw away. %
3 <
z'i Also, notes on scraps of paper, or on old envelopes, often get lost. ’:‘f
¢ i<

3 N
3% To help, I have invented an everlasting notebook. It uses specially treated paper and a special pen so you can write 3%
3¢ in it and then erase with a damp cloth (we supply the pen and the cloth!). This means you can reuse, and reuse, and €

% 9.?
» reuse. D
9‘5 The notebook has sections for Shopping, To do, Birthdays and other important dates, and appointments — plenty of 9:&
¢ room to record and remember all those important facts, times, and dates. There are even blank pages in case you >
z‘g want to draw pictures or diagrams. 9;'?
23 ¥
;E' Today is a good day to start caring for the environment and saving trees! ;f
€ <
3 <
3 There are three models of My Everlasting Notebook. The Standard Edition, a Deluxe Version and a smaller .3:.4
3¢ Pocket Edition all made in Australia. 3
3 b3
i <
;Q All the details are on the internet and you can order online or contact me. ,)g
3 <
§'§ The website is http://www.myeverlastingnotebook.com/ '3:-f
% o
sk Elizabeth Grugeon Phone: 0449 25 25 46 <

iz

zg 8 Montclair Street Aspley Qld 4034 elizabeth@myeverlastingnotebook.com ')EZ
3 3

M3 e Sk e e Sl Sl e Sle Sl Sk Sl Sl Sl Sl Sle Sl Sl Sl Sle Sl Sle Sle Sl Sl Sl St Sl Sl Sle Sk Sk Sl Ste e Sle e e e e e e e e e e e e e S e S Sk

4

Commando Pest Management

" ABN 80 579 501 525
Art & Desi
Photography Art & Desigw Owner - Arden Forster

wedding photography ~ montages ~ newsletters ~ pop art Licenca Mo_ 13396 0BSA Licance No. 1050992 Aocraditation Mo. 4177

visit our website:

www.mishphotography.com

General Pest Control

Alie’s Ale

oY

¢ Annual Termite Inspections

e Pre-Purchase Inspections

Ve Figest Home BT

s Rodent Control

s Bird Proofing

Termite M anagemént Plans

" 10% Discount to : Fully qu#mﬂed and experienced in a specialised
| Silver Fawn Club Members! field. Written warranty on all work

Turn your photos into a work of ART! Ph.07 5544 6956 - Mob. 0418 790451

www.mishphotography.com ph 0404 653 663 email: viorster@bigpond.net.au
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THANK YOU.
We couldn’t have come this far without you.

Premium personal service
Travelscene American Express
Springwood provides a truly
personal business travel service
with emphasis on the individual
business traveller.

Cost effective business travel
management

Our advice to clients is driven by
their requirements and needs on
an individual basis.

Travel technology and
automation

Fully automated with the latest in
travel technology and online
booking services.

International travel
documentation delivery
Domestic e-tickets and international
e-ticketing when available.

24 hours Assistance

After hours service provided for
urgent and emergency bookings.
Personal holiday travel service
Best airfares to suit your holiday
needs and creative, knowledgeable
advice on accommodation, holiday
packages and cruises.

Efficient accounting and billing
Corporate Credit Card billing to
maximise efficiency and rewards for

travel.

Only Travelscene American Express lets you
r travel anywhere, any time and pay with your
< Membership Rewards™ points,

AGENCY GROUP 2006 -
TRAVEL FOR

— M MEMBERSHIP

Nl REWARDS TRAVELKEY

Travelscene Springwood (Est. 1990)
Suite 1 3374 Pacific Highway, Springwood, Qld 4127
Tel: 3808 2299 Email_travel@travelscenespringwood.com.au
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Discover the convenience and fabulous taste of
Heat and Serve Curry meals and finger food
delivered to your door!

La’Brooy’s Famous Frozen Lampries,
Biriani, Yellow Rice,
Khotu Roti, Stringhopper Pilau,
Spanish Paella & Nasi Goreng

1 Time Customers:
Buy 10 get one free!

Free local home delivery
(conditions apply)

Also Plain / Stuffed Godamba Rotis,
Stringhoppers, Pittu, Vadais, Patties, Seer
Fish & Prawn Curry, Brinjal Pahi, Mas &

Malu Paans, Pol Roti, Panrolls, Party Balls,

Roll Cutlets, Love Cake, Curry Powder, Dry Fish,

Sambols etc- Enquiries welcome.

Phone Therese or Michael on
3855 5358
Or visit our website:

www.heatnservecurry.com
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Dr Jeremy H Jansz

DENTAL SURGEON

SHERWOOD COURT
Shop 6, 699 Sherwood Rd
Sherwood 4075

PH: 3278 6111

After Hours:
0419 634 927

<
)
<
)

TRAVEL ZONE

Unbeatable Airfares to
Sri Lanka, India, Pakistan or any other
parts of the world.

We also specialise in:

s Packages

e Travel Insurance
e Visa Advice

e Hotels

e Cruises

For more information, please contact
Jigisha Patel

Tel: (07) 3325 3673
Email: travelzone@optusnet.com.au

we would love to be of assiotance
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If undeliverable return to: SURFACE MAIL POSTAGE
SILVER FAWN CLUB INC. PAID

P.O. BOX 1425
CARINDALE, QLD 4152 AUSTRALIA

PRINT POST APPROVED
PP451207/00146

The wait is over in the North side !!!
for Sri Lankan Groceries and Take-away foods

Try our delficious meals including
String Hoppers, Godamba Rotti, Kottu, Pittu
Fried Rice, Buriyani
with variety of Sy¥i L ankan ciiiries
and much much more 1/

*** A [so visit us _for afl your Sri Lankan groc_er_‘y nee
Phore 3496 2096 Mobile 0410 S41 048
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